
Phone: 01476 850680 / Website: https://www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website / Twitter: @poplarfarmsch 
 

The Poplar Promise 

We are: Problem solvers; Open minded & curious; Positive & independent; Loved & nurtured; Accepting of all; Resilient.  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 
As the weather starts to turn slightly warmer, the children often take off their cardigans or 

jumpers at playtimes. Please can you ensure all uniform is named, in the hope of minimising 

any lost property. Thank you! 

Article 18 - Parental responsibilities 

 

Last weekend, Ms Brian successfully completed the London Marathon, and is still raising 

money for The Royal British Legion. If you would like to make a donation towards Ms Brian’s 

target, please click on this link. 

Article 24 - Right to the best health 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Tuesday 2 May 2023 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 1 May - Start of National 

Gardening Week 

Tuesday 2 May - Swimming lessons 

this week for Y2-Y4 

Tuesday 2 May - 9am SEND coffee 

morning with dyslexia outreach 

Wednesday 2 May - World Asthma 

Day 

Thursday 4 May - School used as 

polling station (no Poplar Pioneers) 

Thursday 4 May - KS1 Cricket event 

for some children 

Thursday 4 May - Anti-bullying Day 

Friday 5 May - Coronation events in 

school (Red, white and blue day) 

 

Monday 8 May - School closed for 

Coronation Bank Holiday 

Monday 8 May - Start of Mental 

Health Awareness Week 

Tuesday 9 May - 9am Coffee morning 

for parents with the school Senior 

Leadership Team 

Wednesday 10 May - 6pm Y4 parent 

meeting about Stibbington 

Thursday 11 May - Y3/4 cricket event 

for some children 

 

Monday 15 May - National Children’s 

Day 

Tuesday 16 May - 9am Y3 open 

classroom event for parents 

Wednesday 17 May - Y3/4 tennis 

event for some children 

Thursday 18 May - Y1 visit to Great 

Wood Farm 

Friday 19 May - 9am Y4 open 

classroom event for parents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Last week, Class 3A had the highest 

attendance with 99.4%. Well done!  
 

The whole school attendance for the 

week was 97.6%, which means the 

attendance for the year to date has 

remained at 95.9%.  
 

We aim for our attendance to be above 

97% and hope you can help us meet this 

target. 
 

Article 28 - Right to education 

 

Coronation Events 

As posted on Class Dojo and Twitter last week, we  

will be celebrating the Coronation of King Charles  

in school on Friday. 

 

The children can wear red, white and blue clothes 

to school, and lunch will be a street party! Children 

in EYFS, Y1 and Y2 will receive their usual free  

school meal and children in Y3 and Y4 can order  

one from the school kitchen on ParentMail. 

 

FoP also have some gifts and games planned for 

all children during the day. Any queries, please 

contact the school office. 

 

Article 13 - Freedom of expression 

 

Swimming lessons 

I can’t believe we’re in the third and final 

week of swimming lessons for this year.  

 

The children have flourished, and it has 

been a joy to see them make such great 

progress from lesson to lesson. 

 

Thank you for your support with our 

swimming arrangements. We look 

forward to doing it all again next year! 

 

Article 29 - Goals of education 
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